
PSHE at Christ Church will enable children to develop 
their skills; confidently exploring their personal, social 
and health education in a safe and child friendly        
forum that is in line with our Christian ethos . 

We are excited to begin the new school year with a real focus on how  

children develop their personal, social and emotional health through 
weekly timetabled lessons, where teaching staff can facilitate learning and  

nurture children in all they do and achieve. 

You will have received our new curriculum information PowerPoint  

regarding the planned changes to the PSHE and Relationships & Sex         
Education curriculum and how this is taught at Christ Church.   

We are keen to build our parent partnership through sharing knowledge of 
what we teach so families feel comfortable with the learning content and 

can support children at home.  

We would like to invite parents and carers to a PSHE ‘Drop In’ session. This will enable you to ask any 

questions you may have and give your feedback. You will be able to look at timetables, resources and 

how PSHE is interwoven through all subjects across the curriculum. 

The PSHE Subject Leaders and members of the Senior Leadership Team will be on hand at this  

session to gather parent views and answer any questions. 

The session will be during the week commencing Monday 22nd November. 

If you would like to attend the drop in, please reply to the following email address with your name, 

your child’s name and year group.  We will then send out a date and time to attend. 

pshe@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk         

Please reply by Wednesday 12th November 2021. 


